
From: Alan McNair [   
Sent: August 5, 2020 11:50 AM 
To: cityclerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca> 
Cc: '  
Subject: McLean Farm proposed subdivision 121 Penetanguishene Road 
 
Office of the City Clerk, City of Barrie: 
 
On behalf of Nature Barrie, I am submitting the attached letter to the Minister of Municipal Affairs and 
Housing, opposing the owners’ request for a Minister’s Zoning Order which would allow a large 
residential development (over 2500 persons) to be established right across Barrie’s municipal boundary 
at 121 Penetanguishene Road. 
 
Also attached is a letter from Mr. Jim Drury, a neighbouring farmer, who has already addressed this 
proposal to Council on June 29, 2020, which is referred to in our objection letter to the Minister. 
 
I wish to make a virtual deputation to Council on Monday, August 10 in this regard. 
 
Please advise me of the procedures to be used when making such a virtual deputation. 
 
Also, please confirm that you have received this e-mail request. 
 
Regards, 
 
Alan McNair 
Conservation Chair 
Nature Barrie 



 



 



 



 



 








